
School birthday assembly –
9.1.23

Our school opened on 9th January 
1956.  



We looked at ways we can learn from the photos 
and artefacts we have in school.  Here is a class 
photo from the 1980s.



This was taken in the school car park in 1960.  This 
car was used to bring a child from Histon to our 
school.



This photo was taken in 1960 outside Class 9 on 
the school field.  Now, there is a canopy outside 
the classroom and some huge trees.  



Here is a photo of the teachers from 1960.  Mr 
Bagnall, the Headteacher, is in the middle of the 
front row.  He was head of the school from 1956 
until 1977.



This sports shield 
shows the first school 
logo of a knight on 
horseback.



This board is in our main hall and shows all of the 
Headteachers who have looked after our school 
since it opened.



Happy birthday, Arbury 
Primary School

67 years old!


